
 

                                                                                                                                                                              

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
8th January 2024 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 

Pantomime Trip – Wednesday 10 January 2024 
 
 
 

On Wednesday afternoon we have our school trip to Cinderella Pantomime in Milton Keynes. We will be having a packed lunch that 
day provided by the school, however if a student prefers to bring their own lunch this is also fine.  
 
We will be transported to and from the theatre by coach. There is no need for students to bring any spending money. Below are 
the timings, including the later pick up times, either from the theatre, or collection from school, once we have returned.  
 
Leave site by coach - 12.15 
Arrive at Milton Keynes Theatre - 12.35 
Performance begins – 13.00 
Leave Milton Keynes Theatre - 15.45 (pick up time for those students being collected by parents) 
Arrive on site between 16.05-16.15 
 
Please let me know if your young person no longer wishes to attend the pantomime trip. Students not attending will have 
alternative activities on site similar to the activities we normally do for enrichment.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 

Josh Mayer 
Assistant Principal 
 
 


